April 5, 2001

TY 4/17

Mr. Brian Lamb C-Span 400 N Capitol St. N. W. Suite 650 Washington, D. C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

Please accept this gift of C. D.'s as a token of appreciation for your excellent work in education.

This C. D. collection has some of the greatest books ever written. Most of these books are extremely rare because they have been suppressed or deliberately destroyed.

Your program on Thomas Paine was scholastic and unbiased. The best I have ever seen.

Sincerely,

Eclectic, AL 36024-3438